
MEMORANDUM  
 

 
Date:  May 2, 2022 
 
To:   City Commissioners  
 
From:  Diana Selir  
 
Re:  Annual Spring Cleanup Recap  
 
On Friday April 29th and Saturday April 30th, 2022, the City hosted its Annual Spring Clean-up.   The event 
was very successful.  We ordered fifteen (15) dumpsters for general garbage and two (2) for recycle.  
During the event four (4) of the dumpsters were emptied, and replaced, so there were nineteen (19) 
dumpsters for general garbage.  By the conclusion of the event on Saturday, mostly all the dumpsters 
had reached maximum capacity.   
 
A majority of the residents that utilized the opportunity made several trips and were very pleased the 
City offered such an event.  Despite the weather, there was quit a bit of activity on Saturday, making it 
the busiest day of the event.  


